
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Proprietor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Proprietor 
 

Re Table of Fares – 2014 Review 

From 
Kevin Winchcombe 
Licensing Department 
Jubilee Stores 
The Quay 
Newport 
Isle of Wight 
PO30 2EH 
 
Tel (01983) 823159 
Fax (01983) 823158 
Email sarah.macdonald@iow.gov.uk 
DX       56361 Newport (Isle of Wight) 
Web     www.iwight.com/licensing 

 
The table of fares is reviewed annually in November and therefore I am writing to you now to obtain your 
views on the existing table of fares. The table of fares review has been calculated using the July 2014 AA 
figures for running petrol and diesel cars, added to these are the cost of the vehicle licence and additional 
amounts for insurance and maintenance making the overall cost more relevant to the Isle of Wight. 

 
Having reviewed the AA figures and including the additional costs the calculation process would indicate that 
the table of fares do not need to be increased this year. The fuel costs used in these calculation used were; 
petrol £1.30 and diesel £1.37. Currently the cost of fuel is considerably less. 

 
The decision to amend or retain the current fares will be made by the Licensing Committee. To enable me to 
provide a detailed report to this committee for consideration I would be grateful if you can please consult 
with your drivers and submit any comments in writing, you and your drivers may have along with 
justification/examples for consideration to me by Friday 14th November 2014 at the above address or by 
email to licensing@iow.gov.uk. 

 
Should you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Winchcombe 
Principal Licensing Officer 
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